


COVID-19 virus. The District joins cities, counties, and states across the country in affirming 
its commitment to the safety and well-being of Asian Americans and in combating hate 
crimes targeting Asian Americans and Pacific Islanders. 

 

I, Jane Burton, Secretary of the Board of Trustees of Coast Community College District, hereby 

certify that on this day, the sixth 


